Message

From: Spartan Mosquito [info@spartanmosquito.com]

Sent: 11/11/20207:21:19 PM

To: Wheeler, Andrew [wheeler.andrew@epa.gov]

cC: Bodine, Susan [bodine.susan@epa.gov]; Dunn, Alexandra [dunn.alexandra@epa.gov]
Subject: Thank you for the time.

Administrator Wheeler,

I apologize for the email, but regular mail has been unreliable for some time. Thank you and your staff for
taking such a generous amount of time to discuss Spartan. It was an honor and a privilege to spend the time
with you, and can’t thank everyone enough for what they do every day.

All the Best,

Jeremy

Jeremy Hirsch
Founder and Chairman Spartan Mosquito

Info@SpartanMosquito.com
www.SpartanMosguito.com
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